From: To:

aircraftnoiseconsultation

Subject: DAA Airport new runway Noise Consultation

Date: 26 February 2022 13:01:04

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Fingal County Council. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you are satisfied of the email's authenticity.

Dear Sir

As a resident close (within 1km) to extended flightpath of new runway 28 Right/10Left, I fully support the DAA in their application increasing capacity of Dublin Airport is a good initiative, supporting local employment and increasing connectivity for the citizens of Dublin.

Best Regards

Patrick McGlynn



Martello

Portmarnock